Minutes for March 21, 2012
Attendees: 
Amanda Boysun, Gary Bakken, Jeff Spear, Jean Sauerman, Steve Garn,
2011 ISSC Conference:
	The estimated ISSS profit for the Las Vegas Conference is $136K
	The estimated Saguaro Chapter portion of the conference profit is $25K 
	The final numbers will be determined after submits the final report to the ISSS. Jean intends to finalize and submit the Conference Report soon.
Treasurer:
Outstanding bills related to past conferences have been paid.
The Chapter checking account balance is $319.52, the savings account balance is $2099.53, the total Chapter funds are $3019.05.
Membership:
Rene Fitzpatrick appointed Membership Chair
Website/newsletter:
Jordan Buchanan has submitted an article for chapter newsletter
Activities:
Arranging a D-M AFB EHS facilities tour is in progress, hopefully for the month of May  - Paul Miller 
President Report:
Amanda to check with Raytheon members to see who is submitting papers for the 2012 ISSC in Atlanta GA
Next Meeting:  
April 18 (telecom)


